
  

 

          RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/146/2022-23                                                                                         08th DEC 2022 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (PTM) 
 

Dear Parents (Pre-Nur-II), 

Greetings! 

We would like to inform you that a Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM)has been 
scheduled for Grades Pre-Nursery to II on Thursday, Dec 22, 2022. Each parent 
will be designated an uninterrupted 10 minutes with the Class Teacher wherein 
you can discuss the child’s progress. The Grade Sheet 2 will be shared through the 
Edu next after the PTM.  

The PTM time slots will be uploaded on the Edunext next week. Kindly adhere to 
the designated time slots. 

Please note the following important points- 

• 15th and 16th Dec 22 will be non-working days for Grades Pre-Nur to II for 
the Annual Production rehearsals.  

•  22nd Dec will be a normal working day for the students. The students will 
be involved in various academic/non-academic classes while the Class 
Teachers are with the parents. 

• 22nd Dec will be the last working day and there will be a ‘Winter Carnival’ 
on 23rd December from 1:00 - 4:00pm. 

Kindly inform the Class teacher through an email about your presence for the 
PTM by Monday, December 12, 2022, so that the time slots can be given 
accordingly. 

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


